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NOTICE OF AMENDMENT 

 
 

 

Amendment to Advisory Circular on Safety Management 
System 

 

 
Please be informed that the Advisory Circular (AC 1-3) on Safety Management System 

(SMS) has been amended to align with updates in related publications by the 

International Civil Aviation Organisation (ICAO). The expectations on the service 

providers for each SMS element are updated.  

 

AC 1-3 comes into effect on 8 January 2020, and can be found at our CAAS website.  

 

Should you have any suggestions or comments on AC-1-3, please do not hesitate to 

email your feedback to CAAS_Safety_Policy@caas.gov.sg. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by 
SAFETY POLICY AND PLANNING DIVISION 
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE 
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